
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us Wednesday May 10th @ 7pm for our PAC AGM  

Last meeting before our AGM will be on April 12th at 
7pm 

We are looking to fill the following Executive Team Vacancies for our 
2023/2024 school year… 

4Chair 
4Vice Chair 
4Treasurer 
4Secretary 
4District PAC representative 

Voting for these positions will happen at our AGM 
 
In addition to the executive roles we are also seeking volunteers to lead 
and/or assist with the following… 

4Grants committee 
4Breakfast with Santa 2023 committee 
4Carnival 2024 committee 
42024 Grade 5 Leaving Committee 

 
As a parent/legal guardian of a student in our school you are already a member of our 
PAC but without volunteers we cannot accomplish our goals. Our PAC is dedicated to 
fundraising and providing programs/services to enhance the safety, leisure and 
education opportunities within our school community. It is also a great way to meet 
other parents and become involved in the school. Please join us at April meeting or 
speak with a PAC member if you are interesting in one of the roles listed above. 
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